
3 May 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

New Fullbrook School Uniform 

 

The new Fulbrook uniform has arrived! From September 2019 all year 7 students will be 

wearing the new school uniform and PE Kit. All other year groups do not have to wear the 

uniform until September 2020 except students who will be in Year 11 in September 2020 

(current year 9 students) who will wear their brown uniform until they leave. 

 

However, if your son/daughter is currently in Years 7 or 8, though they do not have to wear 

the uniform in September 2019, they are very welcome to do so. The new Fullbrook uniform 

is available from School Uniform Direct. It can be purchased online at www.sud.co.uk, by 

phone 02085 445440, or from the School Uniform Direct shop in West Byfleet, KT14 6SD. 

(Please note, if changing to the new uniform this change must be complete. Students cannot 

wear part of each uniform). 

 

This letter contains details from School Uniform Direct about pre ordering uniform and the 

offers that are available. The full price list is on the School Uniform Direct website at 

www.sud.co.uk. A price list is also available from the Alerts section of the homepage of the 

school website at www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk. 

 

The old brown school uniform will be available from the Fullbrook Uniform Shop until May half 

term, Friday 24 May 2019. After this time the remaining stock of brown uniform will be available 

from School Uniform Direct who will hold the stock at their shop in West Byfleet. Second hand 

brown uniform in good condition will be available from the school and orders on the existing 

order form should be handed in to reception. Please note, second hand uniform is subject to 

availability of stock. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs K Moore 

Principal   

http://www.sud.co.uk/
http://www.sud.co.uk/
http://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/

